Single
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Brussels, 28 May 2019
SRB/CM01/ARES(2019)3893321

Via e-mail only

To: Mrs Luisa Izuzquiza

e-mail: N <<

Subject: Your request for access to SRB documents
Our refence Ares(2019)3014449

Dear Mrs. Izuzquiza,

Thank you for your request dated 3 May 2019, in which you apply for access to certain
Single Resolution Board ("SRB") documents.

Please note that your application is currently being treated in accordance with Regulation
(EC) No 1049/2001 regarding public access to European Parliament, Council and
Commission documents? ("Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001"”) and the SRB Decision of
9 February 2017 on public access to the Single Resolution Board documents3 (“Public
Access Decision”).

However, I will not be in a position to complete the handling of your application within
the time limit of 15 working days, which expires on 28 May 2019. An extended time limit
is required in consideration of the need to consult various units within the SRB in
accordance with the applicable legal framework.

Therefore, I have to extend the time limit with 15 working days in accordance with Article
7(3) of Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001. The new time limit expires on 21 June 2019.

I apologise for this delay and for any inconvenience this may cause.
Yours sincerely,
(signed)

Jan Reinder DE CARPENTIER
Head of Corporate Secretariat

! Registered by the SRB on 6 May 2019.
2 Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001 of the European Parliament and of the Council of 30 May 2001 regarding public
access to European Parliament, Council and Commission documents, OJ L 145, 31.5.2001, p. 43.

3 SRB/ES/2017/01. This decision lays down the practical measures for applying Regulation (EC) No 1049/2001
in accordance with Article 90(2) of Regulation (EU) No 806/2014.




